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The WRRL season is well underway, we had a few hiccups at the beginning but we seem to have 

ironed out the issues.  We have 98 teams participating in the league and are happy to note that 

Mississauga has joined us again this year with their U8 team. 

 

We have welcomed Kevin Beuermann (Mitchell) as the Western Conference Commissioner.  

We’re still looking for an Eastern Conference Commissioner.  All questions, concerns and 

comments for Western Conference teams should be directed to Kevin.  In the interim, I will 

handle all Eastern Conference teams.  

 

Our updated rules will be ready for a vote at the next meeting and then posted on the website.  

In the meantime, everyone has the ‘marked-up’ version and has shared these with their 

coaches and officials. 

 

We still have several Associations that have not submitted their WRRL fees.  It is $25 per team. 

You will be receiving a reminder notice from the WRRL Treasurer (if you haven’t already).  

Please attend to this immediately. 

 

We will be conducting our Reseeding meeting on Dec. 6th at 7:30pm at the Spruce Lodge.  I 

would encourage all Associations to let their coaches know and tell them they are welcome to 

attend if they have concerns.  Please remind all coaches that they are to submit their game 

scores within 24-48 hours of completion. 

 

Please have your Ice Allocation for the 2nd half (including black out dates) for all your teams in 

to the Ice Schedulers by December 6th.   With tight deadlines, it is imperative that your Ice 

Schedulers include black out dates.  You must provide 9 to 10 hours of ice per team for ice 

scheduling purposes. 

 

If anyone has an item they would like to see on the agenda for December 6th, please let me 

know. 

 

Linda Clarke 

President 
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